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28 May 2015 
 

CIRCULAR TO BROKERS ON WEB USAGE  
 

This Circular serves as a reminder to Dealing Member firms and other market participants that The 
Nigerian Stock Exchange’s (“The Exchange”) website, www.nse.com.ng remains the first port of call 
for all market news relating to disclosures filed by companies listed on The Exchange. 
 
All users of market information are therefore encouraged to visit The Exchange’s website regularly 
to get updates on all financial and non-financial announcements and releases, particularly as any 
information that is filed through the X-Issuers’ Portal, after The Exchange’s trading hours (Monday 
through Friday from 9:30 am to 2:30 pm) is transmitted to the website and published almost 
immediately. Please be advised that such information received after trading hours will not be 
transmitted to the market until the next trading day. 
 
Regular visits to The Exchange’s website will enable all users of market information to have access 
to the latest financial news and announcements released by listed companies to guide them to 
make informed investment decisions. 
 
Please visit the NSE website for more details.   

http://www.nse.com.ng/investing/becoming-an-investor/faqs-and-e-brochures 
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